
Wayne State University C2 Pipeline 
 Afterschool Program at SITE NAME HERE 

The C2 Pipeline Is A S.T.E.M. Certified Wayne State University, College of Nursing Program 
Funded As A 21st CCLC Program Through The Michigan Department of Education 

NOVEMBER 2022 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  31 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

4:00p CMPL Library 
staff visits to do 
crafting activities with 
our students 

1 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p Easy food 
preparation  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

4:00p Student Congress 

2 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

3 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic 
modelling and 
Diorama Club 

4 No Programming 

 

5  

6  7 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

4:00p CMPL Library 
staff visits to do 
crafting activities with 
our students 

 

 

8 Election Day 
 

9 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

 

10 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic 
modelling and 
Diorama Club 

 

 

11 No Programming 

 

 

 

 

12  

13  14 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

4:00p CMPL Library 
staff visits to do 
crafting activities with 
our students 

 

15 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p Easy food 
preparation  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

4:00p Student Congress 

16 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

 

17 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic 
modelling and 
Diorama Club 

 

18 No Programming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19  

20  21 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

4:00p CMPL Library 
staff visits to do 
crafting activities with 
our students 

 

 

 

 

22 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p Easy food 
preparation  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

4:00p Student Congress 

 

 

23 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

 

24 Thanksgiving- 
University 
Closed 
 

25 University 
Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26  

27  28 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

4:00p CMPL Library 
staff visits to do 
crafting activities with 
our students 

 

 

29 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p Easy food 
preparation  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

4:00p Student Congress 

 

30 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic modelling 
and Diorama Club 

 

 2:30p 
Dinner/Homework 
Help 

3:30p SEL  

4:00p MIFA Theater 
Competition club 

4:00p eSports Club 

4:00p AV Club 

4:00p Table Top 
Gaming/Chess Club 

4:00p Plastic 
modelling and 
Diorama Club 

 

    

Special Events: Cider Mill Field Trip, Lights On! Afterschool event 


